
DIGITAL PHOTOGRAPHY 

  

Our April meeting was postponed for a week because of Easter.  We had an excellent session on Portrait 

Photography led by our fairly new member Seppo.  He covered many aspects of such photography in 

both outdoor and indoor settings and also brought along some of the equipment he uses to adjust lighting 

conditions.  We also considered the possibility of including some trips in our future programme. 

Our June meeting was devoted to consideration of images shot by members under the theme of 

“Spring”.  This naturally included many illustrating flowers but also included some sheep and lambs, 

insects and birds. 

New members, of any ability, are welcome and we always welcome ideas for topics for inclusion in the 

programme.  We meet on the third Thursday of the month usually in Grange Institute. 
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